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Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N   92.9% 
Rec   90.9% 
Y1   89.3% 
Y2        96.6% 
Y3        85.7% 
Y4        90.4% 
Y5        83.6% 
Y6   89.3% 
 
Well done Year 2! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 
 

Parents’ evenings for years 1-5 will take place 
on Tuesday (25th March) and Wednesday (26th 
March).  Please ensure you have made an 
appointment on school spider or with your 
class teacher. 

Dates for Diaries 

Tuesday 25th April - 3.30pm – 7.30pm 
Parents’ Evening 
Wednesday 26th April - 3.30pm – 
5.30pm Parents’ Evening 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 4th May – Author Visit to 
Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 
6 SATS Week 
Friday 26th May – Break up for Half Term 

Uniform 

A reminder that all children need to 
be in school uniform.  This is grey or 
black trousers, plain black trainers or 
shoes and a white polo shirt and a 
school blue jumper.  All children also 
need a PE kit in school at all times. 


